
 
Thank you for participating in the Huntington Trails Holiday Party 

This event was a tremendous success thanks to Helen & Al Renshaw, Terri & Joe Haggerty, Shauna Randolf, 
Catilin Haggerty, Chris Crowe, Michael Dommer, and many others.  There was a lot of great feedback. Attendees 
were very thankful!  Some loved the two location plan and others would prefer one location so we can all visit 
together.  It was very well organized with lots of food, music, and great conversations.  The golf cart parade in 
the subdivision was a terrific addition to the event.  Thank you Helen for the incredible vision!! 
We also had a suggestion for a second event during the year, in the spring and making it a progressive event.  
Please feel free to email Nicole with any additional feedback or suggestions. 
 

 

New Board Members are as follows: 
Nicole Dommer – President – nicoledommer@gmail.com 

Cindy Borrego – Secretary 
Terri Haggerty – Vice President 

Joe Cortese – Treasurer 
We are short one board member and welcome anyone who would like to  

volunteer to collaborate with us during 2024. 
 

 

Upcoming Board Meeting 
January 11th at 6:00pm at 1024 Wyndham Way 

We would like to invite any homeowner to attend this and any future meeting. 
I am happy to hear your feedback any time. 

 

 

Emergency contact updates 
We are working on updating contact information for our residents so we can send newsletters regularly.  Please 
fill out the attached form and drop it by 1024 Wyndham Way. There is a small box on the front porch that will be 
forwarded to Jenny Kidd at Ameri-Tech to be updated in our directory on our website.  
 

 

Ponds 
I am in the process of learning as much as I can about the ponds.  I understand the ponds are the biggest 
discussion point in our community and I want to try to help the best that I can. 
 

Association website 
 Our website is https://huntingtontrails.org/ 

Here you will find information about: 
Upcoming events and meetings, Minutes from past board meetings 

HOA Documents including Articles of Incorporation,  
Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions, and the HOA By-Laws 

 
Please note these documents are designed to 

maintain the quality of community living and protect property values. 
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